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November Class Fees were due the week of November 15th. $10 Late fees will be applied after 10th day.

Dont forget to pay your child’s costume deposit if you have not. 

Mrs. Michel will be out of state with family in Kentucky from Nov 18th thru 26th.. All classes will be in session with USAGA instructors and Mrs. Jessica in charge. 
USAGA will be closed Wednesday 27th through Friday 29th for Thanksgiving Break.

USAGA Winter Apparel

If you ordered a USAGA hoodie or zip-up jacket before October 30th-all items will be in just before the Christmas parade. We will send out a text and email as soon as they are available for pick up beginning the week of Nov 18th hopefully. 
Make-up classes:

If your child will be absent from class, please let us know and we will be happy to give them a makeup ticket to attend another class. Be sure to call ahead before your child attends their makeup so our instructors are prepared for additional students on that day. 
USAGA APP -Don’t Forget!
We have an App on the Google App Store. Your parent portal is built into this APP. You can pay class fees through the APP.  All notifications re: class changes,

events, parade information, holidays, etc will be on the app.
USAGA Events:

All USAGA events will also be notated on monthly newsletters, during classes, text messages as well as posted on our website at usagymnasticsacademy.com and our Facebook page USA Gymnastics Academy in Palatka, Florida – Go” Like Us” and post pictures of your child on our page anytime you wish!

Monthly Class Fees:
Monthly Class Fees are due on the 15th of each month. Please be sure to pay your child’s class fees the first day of the month they attend class to avoid any late fees.

 A late fee of $10 will be applied after 10 days of the 15th. Use your parent portal if we are closed OR you can take your payment to USA Fitness anytime during their office hours (just note the student’s name and that it is for USAGA-Cash and Checks only please)

USAGA Upcoming Events: ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARADE, November 29th/ Friday@ 7 PM - Students be there by 6:45 p.m.  When we find out our exact location we will notify everyone with a FB post and an APP notification. PLEASE DO NOT CALL OR TEXT MRS MICHEL OR MRS JESSICA ON PARADE DAY UNLESS IT’S AN EMERGENCY. Send emails in advance and ask questions in class this week.

Our float is a theme this year of penguins and snowflakes with an igloo. Out trailer needs to be covered in fake snow cotton type material. Anyone wanting to contribute a bag of this please bring to USAGA by Wednesday, the 27th of November. We will have a long bed trailer to haul our toddlers and their parents. All others will be walking/tumbling behind trailer. Tumblers don’t forget gloves to protect your hands. Strollers and wagons are welcome.

DRESS ATTIRE: Warm weather- wear USAGA short sets and tennis shoes. Cold weather: black or white long sleeve under tank top and black leggings under shorts and tennis shoes. 

OPTIONAL PARADE ATTIRE COSTUME REQUEST: We are asking students to dress up as penguins and/or snowflakes. We will be posting pics on our FB page, WEB, and APP to show you some creative easy ideas to get you started. Please let us know if your child is participating in costume theme. 
Sign up for Christmas parade at USAGA and then we will do a last sign up request by text. If you are on our list already please do not confirm again by text. We need some parent volunteers to walk with us to watch over student safety.

Decorating night for Christmas parade is Nov. 27th, Wednesday at USAGA starting at 7 pm until we are done. This is a parent volunteer work night and no students are to be dropped off as helpers without a parent staying and being in charge of their child. 

Gymnastics/Dance Apparel                                
USAGA has monthly shipments of leotards and accessories for sale from Alpha Factor. Styles vary each month. ALSO: we have an online store for basic leos, capris and tights. Visit our website at shopnimbly.com/usagymnasticsacademy and click the store to shop. Items will be shipped to USAGA for pickup or to your personal address.
Don’t forget……

We offer Private lessons-$32 per session. If your child is trying to master a certain skill or just needs a little one-on-one instruction, schedule one today! Lessons can be a one time, monthly, bi-weekly, weekly, etc. 

Christmas Gymnastics Equipment - FREE SHIPPING

All students are being given their own brochure for this Christmas offer from Resilite.  Most of our gymnastics 

equipment is purchased through this well known company. Ask us to help you make your child have a great Christmas surprise. If using a card of any type for purchases an extra fee based on your purchase will apply. All equipment is taxable. 

USAGA offering a one time FREE layaway offer if you order by Dec.6th.
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Important Note from Instructors:

Parents we understand there are times when your child may need to be dropped off early or picked up later than their end of class time. Please remember, we have homes and families as well. If you are running late, please call the studio and let the instructors know so we can arrange for someone to stay alittle later (5-10 mins). Also, please do not drop students off more than 15 mins prior to their class time unless already ok’d by instructors. Many times we are getting to the studio just in time for class or have a private lesson and it is hard to keep an eye on children we are not expecting early. The back room is NOT to play in. We have tried to allow siblings and others to play in the back room while waiting on a USAGA student. However, the room has been left a mess and the instructors have to stay later to clean it up.
All siblings and friends will need to remain in the lobby or on the benches in the big room while waiting for a USAGA student.  

Sincerely, USAGA Staff

386-326-9895

Email - usagymnastics@att.net
